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 24th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RECEPTION CURRICULUM VIDEOS  

 

At this time of year we would usually hold a ‘Reception Curriculum Evening’ for parents and carers of 

children in our Reception class. Due to the COVID-19 restrictions this will not be possible this year, 

although we are eager to share with you the stunning learning environment that has been created for 

your children, as well as key information about the learning that will pave the way for their success in 

school. 

 

With this in mind, we have put together a virtual representation of the evening. Within the 

video accessed by the link below, you will find out all about the teaching of phonics, reading 

and maths; including ways you can support your child at home. There are also some fabulous 

insights into what the children get up to each day across the setting through our continuous 

provision. 
 

We hope you enjoy the videos the teachers have made which you can find on our school website and 

Facebook page today. You can also find the video by using the following link: 

 
https://youtu.be/oXOIICx-XlU 

 

We would greatly appreciate your feedback and as always, and we will be sending a transition 

questionnaire to our Reception parents and carers next week to canvas your views. If you have any 

questions please do not hesitate to contact us.   

 

Kind regards,  

 

The Early Years Team 
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